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Next Week at a Glance 

 June 2nd – June 6th     

 
Date Activities and Events 

Monday, June 2nd   No School (Pro-D Day) 

Tuesday, June 3rd     Talent Show Auditions 12 – 1 pm 

Wednesday, June 4th   

Div. 8 Walking Field Trip 

Div. 5/6 Aquarium Field Trip 

Div. 1/3 Terry Fox Secondary Visit 11:30 – 1:30 pm 

Talent Show Auditions 12 – 1 pm 

Clay & Crafting 2:50 – 4:15 pm 
 

Thursday, June 5th   Grade 5 Middle School Visit 10 – 12 pm 

Friday, June 6th    
Grade 5 Camp Jubilee Day 

PAC Freezie Sale After School 2:45 – 3:15 pm 

 
 

We are pleased to welcome Mrs. MacDonald back. She will be at 

Cedar Drive in the afternoons for the time being. Please continue 

to email absences to cedardrive@sd43.bc.ca to notify us of any 

illnesses, vacations, late arrivals, early dismissals, or other office 

inquiries. This will ensure that the morning secretary is also 

informed. 
 

Talent Show 

 
We have a lot of interest in our Talent Show this year!  Auditions are taking place next 

week on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.   

 

If your child is auditioning, please make sure they have all their necessary props, and 

that music has been sent to Ms. Dawson - kadawson@sd43.bc.ca  

 

We look forward to showcasing all our Cedar Drive Talent on June 17th. 
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School Supplies for Next Year 
 
For the upcoming school year, we will be partnering with School Start to provide families 

with an option to order school supplies.  If you would like the convenience of ordering all 

the school supplies at once, please follow the instructions below.  If you would like to 

purchase school supplies on your own, the lists will be on the Cedar Drive Website by the 

end of June.  Please remember to order for the grade your child will be in next year. 

Please note - this is for Grade 1-5 students only; our incoming Kindergarten students will 

receive additional information in the coming days. There are 3 ways to order school 

supplies from School Start:   

 

1. Online: please go to: https://schoolstart.ca/, and click on the following: 

a. Parents Shop Here 

b. Purchase School Supply Kits 

c. Select province, then city, then school 

d. Click “Here to Purchase Your School Kits” 

e. Lastly, click on the correct grade for September and proceed from there 

 

2. By Phone: please call 1-800-580-1868 to place your order over the phone. 

3. By Email: You can print and fill out the order form and return to School Start’s 

office via email: info@schoolstart.ca 

 

Payment 

• Payment types accepted are VISA & MasterCard, or cheque 

  

Ordering Deadlines 

• Packs ordered by Tuesday July 15th will be shipped directly to the school. Orders 

placed after this date will be shipped to your home.  

o Packs shipped to the school will be distributed to your child upon their 

return in September. 

 

Please see the attached lists in this email. 

 

Parents/Guardians: Should you have any questions please email or call School Start 

directly! 

 

School Start Support Team 

email: info@schoolstart.ca 

Phone: 1-800-580-1868 
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LEGO Wall 
 

 

The students have continued to work on their creative and critical thinking, collaboration, 

communication, and patience! This week's picture comes from Divisions 1-4.   

 

Another special thank you for the Lego donations we have received! 

 

Mrs. Cristiano & Ms. Lee Law  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



  

 

 

Reading with SORA over the Summer 

 

 
This summer, OverDrive is offering a collection of free     , unlimited-access         ebooks 

(and some         audiobooks) for students in grades K–12. The titles are easy to find 

in Sora and are a great way to keep students reading over the break     .  

 

• It’s completely free and easy to access 

• Titles are available to all students—no waiting 

• A great way to promote reading for enjoyment over the summer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Click here to learn more.  

Please e-mail Ms. Lee Law at kleelaw@sd43.bc.ca if you have any questions about using 

Sora at home. 
 

 

 

https://soraapp.com/library/sd43ca
https://soraapp.com/library/sd43ca
https://soraapp.com/library/sd43ca
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Messages from the PAC 

 
A VERY BIG THANK-YOU, to all the parents who helped make the GLOW Dance happen , 

collecting forms and payments,  snack and drink concession shopping, booking and following 

up with the DJ and Photobooth companies and meeting with them early to set-up/staying 

late, creating, transporting and putting up our décor, renting and setting up the lighting to 

make it glow, donating glow gear and running the sales table, creating glow art- make-up and 

tattoos on our guests all evening, recruiting cedar alumni to work, staying to tear down and 

clean-up to have our gym ready for Hip Hop Monday morning and all the many details to 

bring it all together for a fabulous event!  Also, a big thank-you to our Cedar Alumni for 

coming out to volunteer for the night at the concession and front door as greeters.  Thank you 

to all those that came out and enjoyed a very fun and special night!  Can’t wait for next year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 
 
FREEZIE & BOOK SALES DAYS 
 
After school on Friday June 6th and June 20th (cancelled if raining) 
We are looking for 4 volunteers to help work the tables (2:30pm-3:15pm)  Please use link to 
sign up. 
 
volunteersignup.org/XBKD4 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Me N’ Ed’s (Friday, June 13th- Sports Day) 
 
The PAC is pleased to offer the opportunity to order Me N’ Ed’s for hot lunch on Friday June 13th.   
 

(Pro-tip- Make sure to order yourself an (additional) slice if you are 
attending Sports Day.  All food will be delivered to the classrooms.) 
 
 

 
 
 
YVR Cookie Fundraiser- Delivered just in time for Father’s Day! 
 
A pink form will be coming home today! 
 
Form must be returned to the office along with cash or etransfer payment. 
 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvolunteersignup.org%2FXBKD4&data=05%7C02%7Cericas%40friesens.com%7C268b7b9d72a44e16db9008dd9f97cedd%7Cc1b4933fed92480ab9747a5b3c2ddf0c%7C0%7C0%7C638842196563829127%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4r6tSn%2BBIwnVUqkNMoUTLdL9%2BwXFIC3qk9RfkTWUFYc%3D&reserved=0


  

 


